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1. Question: Can the SCC and DPOR documentation and the Firm Data and RFP 
Submission Forms be excluded from the 30 page limit?   

Answer: Yes.  None of these forms are to be included in the 30 page limit. 
 

2. Question: Can the SF 255 and SF 254 forms be eliminated from the proposal if the 
information is included in other sections of the proposal?  Much of the 
information included in the SF 254 and SF 255 such as projects, 
references, and resumes is also requested in sections 2 and 3.  If the SF 
254 and SF 255 need to be included, please explain how and where they 
should be incorporated.   

Answer: Firms should include both the Standard Form 255 and 254, these forms are 
part of the 30 page limit.  It is up to each individual firm how they present 
the remainder of the required information requested by the RFP.  For 
example, if the SF 255 and SF 254 include the necessary information for a 
resume, the resume can be left out with no penalty to the offeror. 

 
3. Question: Are plans and specifications available for all three projects? 

 Answer: Plans and specifications are available for the S King St Widening Phase I 
project at a cost of $150.  Plans only are available for the Virts Corner 
project at a cost of $100.  The Battlefield Parkway project is in design and 
plans are not available for that project. 

 
 

  
 


